
 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

     

Website: www.stgregoryscatholicprimaryschool.org.uk 
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Newsletter 23rd September 2022  

A Message from Miss Marum… 

 

“Walking together in the Light of the Lord.” 

Aspiration-Resilience-Awareness-Compassion 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

We have had a wonderful four days in school, particular 

highlights being the choir trip on Wednesday and the 

celebration of over 70 children from Reception to Year 6 who 

have been appointed as Pupil Leaders in our school.  

Yesterday evening, I was really pleased to see lots of our pupils – 

along with their parents – visiting Thomas Becket Catholic School 

ready for Year 7 Transition in 2023 or 2024. It was great to get a 

taste of what learning is like in our secondary school and to see 

so many of our past pupils representing TBCS throughout the 

evening.  

Our team of peripatetic teachers have been in school, not only 

delivering their music lessons, but also leading assemblies to give 

the children an opportunity to see what they teach, with some 

of our pupils also sharing their talents too.  

Next week, we have our Meet the Teacher event on Wednesday 

from 3.30pm where you can find out more about their current 

year group.  

We hope you enjoy the weekend.  

Best wishes, 

Miss Marum 

 

 

 

http://www.stgregoryscatholicprimaryschool.org.uk/


 

Aspiration-Resilience-Awareness-Compassion 

 
 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

Advent Term 
 

Term starts: Monday 5th September 

2022 
 

Term ends: Thursday 20th October 

2022 

(INSET Day on Friday 21st October) 
 

Half Term: Monday 24th October 

2022-Friday 28th October 2022 
 

Term starts: Monday 31st October 

2022 
 

Term ends: Friday 16th December 

2022 

 

Find the calendar here. 
 

 

 

 

 

Term Dates 

 

Our Pupil Leaders 

Mrs Lucy has been busy this week writing letters to all of the 

successful applicants for our Pupil Leader roles. We celebrated all 

of our pupil leaders in assembly this morning and we hope the 

badges will arrive soon! 

 

We have teams of: School Councillors, PSHE Ambassadors, Eco-

Warriors, Worship Leaders, Office Monitors, Assembly Assistants, 

Digital Leaders, Common Room Monitors as well as our Pupil 

Leadership Team of Head Pupils and House Captains.  

 

We are also looking to establish a team of Key Stage 2 journalists 

to report on school life – more information to follow. 

 

Well done to everyone who applied and we look forward to 

working with you in your new roles!  

 

  

There was a surprise in 4 St Claudine Class this 

week when a few of the characters from 

their English text visited the classroom for a 

hot seating activity. The Prince, Princess and 

Goblin all made an appearance! Well done 

and thank you to                                                               

Cian S, Abigail                                                                     

and Dylan for                                                                  

giving such great                                                  

performances as                                                           

the characters. 

The Singing Ringing Tree 

On Friday 30th September, we will be holding our 

annual MacMillan Coffee Event at 10am.  

All parents are welcome to attend and we will be 

raising money for MacMillan to help provide 

support for people who have been touched by 

cancer. Tea, coffee, squash and cake will be 

available in exchange for a monetary donation; 

whatever you are able to give.  

Please park off-site and sign in at the School 

Office. 

We look forward to seeing you there! 

Go, go, go Joseph! 

MacMillan Coffee Event 

Our Choir enjoyed the opportunity to visit MK Theatre this week to watch the production of Joseph 

and his Amazing Technicolour Dreamcoat. 
 

‘On Wednesday, our Choir were fortunate to visit Milton Keynes Theatre to see Joseph. I liked the 

actor playing Joseph – he was very good and an amazing singer! The Megamix at the end was 

brilliant because we all got to stand up  

and clap along. It was my first time ever  

watching a musical on a stage and it  

was so much better than I imagined it  

could ever be! I want to see many more  

musicals now.’  - Debbie, Year 4 

 

 

 

https://www.stgregoryscatholicprimaryschool.org.uk/attachments/download.asp?file=3285&type=pdf

